
This week has certainly been busy! Miss Berry  
served up a lovely Christmas lunch for all of

the children and it was so nice to all sit
together as a school too. We also were

treated to the play from Robin, Puffin and
Swift classes. Thank you to everyone that

came to support them. We have three more
days until the end of term, so let's keep

going! Have a fantastic Christmas Break and
see you all in the new year.  

Zaria, Toby H, Arthur,
Daisy, Vinny, Brooke

and Isabella. 
Well done.

18/12/23 - School trip to the Pantomime (Blue band only for lunch)
20/12/23 - Christmas treat from the staff to the children
21/12/23 - 3/01/24 - Christmas Holidays
4/01/24 - Back to school

deflated
(Adj. hopeless  or let

down)

Attendance
Well done to Year 4 for

100% attendance this week. 
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Harriet, River-Lily, Daisy,
Fox, Isaac, Sadie, Vinny,

Ridley and Hudson. 
Well done for all of your

hard work.

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Looking at the Nativity story. 
Puffin - Instructions in computing. 
Swift - Plagiarism in computing.
Eagle - Forces and materials in D & T. 

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


